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I was born and raised in NE Portland and have spent the vast majority of my life 

watching this city grow and change. The older I get, the more concerned and 

pessimistic I become for my hometown. So much so that I am leaving indefinitely. 

Make no mistake, legislature like the proposed SB 238 is driving community 

members and entire families out of Portland, out of Oregon, and just to make sure 

you hear me; out of your economy. Repression will never build a thriving community. 

And at the end of the day, you’re all members of this community. Privacy is a right. Is 

this level of state surveillance really what you want for yourself and your children? 


